
Monday, 16 OCTOBER 
Feria / St. Hedwig, Religious / St. 
Margaret Mary Alacoque, Virgin 
No Mass at St. Vincent's 

Friday, 20 OCTOBER 
Feria 
9:00am: Adoration of The Blessed Sacrament 
9:30am (Mass): Christina Baker (Anniversary) 

Saturday, 21 OCTOBER 
Feria / St. John of Bridlington, Priest 
Confessions 10:00 – 10:45am 
Mass at St. Vincent's Mission Hub (Check 
their website for Mass times) 

SUNDAY, 22 OCTOBER 
Twenty-Ninth Sunday Per Annum 
9:30am (Mass): Tony Stacey (Sick) 
6:00pm (Mass): People of the Parish 

The collection for last Sunday, 8th October was £446.59 plus 
standing orders. The electronic giving device has been installed in 

the Narthex. Thank you for your continued generosity. 
 

September Standing Orders: The standing orders for September 
2023 totalled £1360.50 

 
Standing Orders: Should you want to set up a standing order, 

there is a form to fill in either on the website or it can be 
collected from the parish office. The bank details of the parish 
are: HSBC UK, 49-63 Fargate, Sheffield. South Yorkshire. S1 

2HD. 
Name of Account: Diocese of Hallam St Vincent of Paul 

Sort code: 40-41-07 Account Number: 81095099 
 

  

SUNDAY, 15th OCTOBER 2023 TWENTY-EIGHTH SUNDAY PER ANNUM YEAR A 

LITURGICAL CALENDAR 

SUNDAY, 15 OCTOBER 
Twenty-Eighth Sunday Per Annum 
9:30am (Mass): John Rigby (Recently 
Deceased) 
6:00pm (Mass): People of the Parish 

Tuesday, 17 OCTOBER 
St. Ignatius of Antioch, Bishop, Martyr 
6:30pm: Adoration of The Blessed Sacrament 
7:00pm (Mass): Maria Chow (Anniversary) 
Confessions after Mass 

Wednesday, 18 OCTOBER 
Feast of St. Luke, Evangelist 
9:00am: Adoration of The Blessed Sacrament 
9:30am (Mass): Paddy Maughan 
(Anniversary) 

Thursday, 19 OCTOBER 
Feria / St. John de Brebeuf & St. Isaac 
Jogues, Priests, Companions and Martyrs / 
St. Paul of the Cross, Priest 
9:00am: Adoration of The Blessed Sacrament 
9:30am (Mass): For the repose of the souls of 
Richard & Anne-Marie Sullivan 

Catholic Chaplain urgent call: NGH: 2434343. Hallamshire 
Hospital: 2711900. Ask for the Catholic Priest Chaplain on duty 

(day or night). 
S.V.P: If anyone in the parish would like assistance with anything 

please ring, 07904664898. 
Live Simply Tip: I will try to help CAFOD by giving a donation 

or my time to those in need around the world. 
Interested in Catholicism: 17th October – 7:45pm  

Of your charity please pray for the anniversaries: 
Margaret Pursglove (15/10/74), Jack Delaney (15/10/81), 

Gordon Dalton (15/10/94), Elizabeth  Whitehead (16/10/13), 
Jim Brennan (17/10/15), Angela Ring (17/10/84), Fr Gerard  

Harney (18/10/10), Fr James   Donovan C.M. (18/10/43), 
Gladys Gill (18/10/01), Edith Barber (18/10/88), Vito 

Colaggiovanni (19/10/83), Joan Gilham (19/10/13), Leslie 
Poolman (20/10/03), Fr Charlie Gardiner C.M. (20/10/06), 

Frank  Elmer (20/10/09), Fr Daniel Ainsworth (21/10/93), John 
Cleary (21/10/92), Victoria Willers (21/10/11) 

and all other anniversaries that occur at this time. 
 

Lately Dead: Fr. Bernard O'Brien 
 

Eternal rest grant unto them O Lord, and let perpetual light shine 
upon them. May they rest in peace. Amen. 

Telephone: 0114 268 0716 
Parish Office Email: crookes@idnet.com 

Website: www.stvincentschurch.com 
Week 4 of the Psalter 



Please pray for the sick: Elizabeth Loftus, Peter Mara, 
Elizabeth Dodson, Melony Oldfield, Mick McKenna, Oona 

Kirkland, Alison, Veronica Sowerby, Debbie, Felix, Lee 
Reilly, David Baker, Maura O'Hara, Terry Finn, Johnathan 

Elbel, Valerie Ashforth, Pat Lintott (O'Connor), Hugh 
Lafferty, Anne Bright, Goretti Bradshaw, Marie Vintin, Fr 

Jim Shryane, Fr Michael O'Connor, Minnie Sandiford, Anna 
Lanera, Paddy and Tom McGrath, Andrew Booth, Rebecca 

Smith, Michael, Eva Rajesh, Matilda & Family, Bridget 
Maughan, Theresa Maughan, Jack Hague, Tony Stacey, 

John Jackson, Tina Leadley. 
 

Grant them, O Lord, your healing and peace. 
 

St. Vincent's Parish Live Simply Prayer: 
Father, source of light and goodness help us to tread lightly 

on your world, and to share with each other the fruits of 
your creation. 

Acting justly, loving tenderly and living simply. Showing 
humility and gratitude for all that you give. Lord of heaven 

and earth. 
 

Union of Catholic Mothers: The Parish U.C.M. group are 
doing The Christmas shoe box Appeal again this year, if 

anyone would like to do a shoe Box there are information 
leaflets in the Narthex. 

 
Did someone say Christmas? : Although the supermarkets 
may think were nearly there, they're only right about one 

thing – we do need to prepare! This year the Parish will be 
having a Midnight Mass in addition to a 5pm Vigil Mass, 

and the usual 9:30am Christmas Day Mass. We are trying 
to form a small choir to lead in the Midnight Mass as we 
will be singing the Latin Proper's (Kyrie, Gloria, Credo 

Sanctus, Agnus Dei etc.). If interested please see either Fr. 
Walsh in the sacristy after Mass, Josh after the Sunday 

evening Mass, or send an email into the Parish. 
First Practice Friday 20th October – 6pm till 7:30pm 

 
St. Justin Society:  Do you like a good book to read? St. 
Justin Society are selling some "surprise" books after Mass 
on Sunday 15th October. Only £1 each and can be paid 

for by using cash or the card reader in the narthex. Great 
autumn reading! 

 
Live Simply Tip for October: I will support the work of 

CAFOD by giving, praying and through my actions. 

Have you thought about helping out at St. Vincent's? 
There are various ministries at Sunday Mass, including 
readers, communion ministers, welcomers, and serving 

tea & coffee afterwards for both Sunday Masses 
(9:30am & 6:00pm).  For the 9:30am Mass there are 

also the music group and children's liturgy.  
Training/guidance will be provided as necessary.  If 
you would like to offer your services, or just want to 
find out more, please get in touch with Dominic Rice 

(07908 845393), speak to Fr Paddy, or speak to any 
other member of the parish council. There is a poster in 

the Narthex to show you who they are.  We are 
particularly looking for more readers, though new 

volunteers for all roles are welcome. 
 

Contactless Giving: Thank you for continued generosity 
in your weekly collection. The contactless giving machine 
is in place at the back of the church for all your giving 

matters in the parish, including: Sunday Collection, Mass 
Stipends if you want a Mass said for a particular 

intention, Tea and Coffee after Mass, and any other 
second collections that may be on that week. 

 
Second Collection next Sunday for Missio (World 
Mission Sunday): Next Sunday (22nd October was 

printed in error last week) there will be a second 
collection for the Catholic Church's Mission overseas. 

Missio ignites God’s love by helping local missionaries 
to work alongside global communities that are poor or 

in need, regardless of their background or belief. 
Sometimes this need might be very specific: a motorbike 

for a Priest to celebrate Mass in remote villages; a 
simple community hall so people can gather together; 
vaccinations to protect vulnerable children. Whatever 
our missionaries need to help them share the joy of the 

Gospel, Missio strives to provide it. 
 

Parish Bazaar: The Parish Bazaar will be held on 
Saturday 2nd December from 11am till 1:30pm. If you 
would like to book a stall, volunteer to help with setting 
up, clearing up, helping on the day, or would like more 
information, please contact Helen (07828752806) or 
Kathryn (07879014700), or please come and chat to 

us after mass. We’d love more parishioners to be 

involved. Many thanks. 

This Sunday's Response to the Psalm: 
In the Lord's own house shall I dwell forever and ever. 

facebook.com/stvincentscrookes @stvincentsparishcrookes 

This week's top tip for getting the most out of Holy Mass: 
Before Mass take time to read the readings ahead of time. Think or meditate on how these readings may apply to 

you, or your life at this current time. If you read the readings before you go to church, when you hear them 
proclaimed, the Word of God will be fresh in your memory, and God will be able to use the Scriptures to speak to 
you more easily.  Spending quality time in prayer with the readings before Mass, whether ten minutes or a half hour 

depending on your schedule, will significantly improve your receptivity to God’s Word as it is proclaimed. 
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